

Dear Sponsor

Very initially I would like to say "TASHI DELEK", happy "MERY CHRISTMAS" and the happy "NEW YEAR". I on behalf of the monastery's students would like to say thank you for your support to the small monks of our monastery. I am very grateful to receive the amount that you had sent. Once again thank you so much for your greatness on the monastery students.

Lastly, we all monks and the school staffs would like to wish you a very happy Christmas and the happy New Year 2011.may this New Year brings you a lots of fun and joy on the upcoming days of 2011.may god always bless you and your family members. Thank you.!

Principal Tsering Tashi